From: Kathleen Economides

To: City Council

Cc: Board and Council Messages

Subject: 1220 Pinebrook Road Nomination Proposal
Date: Saturday, June 7, 2025 12:14:21 PM

You don't often get email from kathleendecono@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments,
Links and Requests for Login Information

I am sending this email in support of 1220 Pinebrook Rd. being designated for County
parkland acquisition. Such a designation will benefit the residents of Pinebrook South HOA,
the nursing home next door and the Venice community as a whole.

Years ago, the owner proposed 90 apartment units on this site. This proposal was rightfully
ultimately rejected by the City Council as being too much for this small parcel of land.
Residents expressed traffic safety concerns among other issues. Those of us who attended
previous discussions expressed our approval of the land being used differently. This proposal
of designation as a park is definitely a usage that merits approval. It is noteworthy that the
owner of this property is in support of this recommendation by the Citizens Advisory Board.

I ask for your support of this request. It is a win win for all.
Kathleen Economides

1322 Whispering Lane
Venice, Florida 34285
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From: joyceesp@aol.com

To: City Council

Cc: Board and Council Messages

Subject: 1220 Pinebrook Road Nomination Proposal
Date: Sunday, June 8, 2025 1:18:40 PM

You don't often get email from joyceesp@aol.com. Learn why this is important

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments,
Links and Requests for Login Information

| am sending this email in support of 1220 Pinebrook Rd. being designated for County
parkland acquisition. Such a designation will benefit the residents of Pinebrook South
HOA, the nursing home next door, and the Venice community as a whole.

Years ago, the owner proposed 90 apartment units on this site. This proposal was
rightfully ultimately rejected by the City Council as being too much for this small
parcel of land. Residents expressed traffic safety concerns among other issues.
Those of us who attended previous discussions expressed our approval of the land
being used differently. This proposal of designation as a park is definitely a usage
that merits approval. It is noteworthy that the owner of this property is in support of
this recommendation by the Citizens Advisory Board.

| ask for your support of this request. It is a win win for all.
Joyce Mikulski

1226 Sleepy Hollow Rd.
Venice, Florida 34285
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